
Bulky Item
Collection

Please be advised that bulky item pickup
is now over

There are no scheduled dates for another
one to happen; however, the bins are still
located at the Spokeshute/W. Kalum gate

road & open Thursday-Saturday from 
9am-4pm for disposal of waste & recyclables

Be sure to follow the Kitsumkalum Website & Facebook page to keep up to
date with the events that are happening

Thank you to the community for participating and 
Thank you to the Public Works crew for picking up all the items! 


